
 

 

                                                              

 

 

 

 

 

Holy Souls World Book Day 

Dear Parents and children, 

World Book Day is on Thursday 4th March. Please have a lovely day reading 

as much as possible and enjoy listening your teachers reading stories to you 

at home and at school. 

Please use the following link for information about World Book Day- there is 

tonnes of information and ideas for activities on the website.  

https://www.worldbookday.com/schoolsandnurseries/?dm_i=35S3,146M3,2AB

WDU,4AT20,1 

This section is new this year: 

Share A Story Live - join us at 10.30am on the 3rd, 4th and 5th March for 

our exciting digital events programme, beaming our £1 book authors and 

illustrators straight into your school. 

I have registered for the £1.00 digital book tokens for our school and will 

forward you the details as soon as I receive them. 

Children- if would like to dress up at home that would be lovely! Please send 

in a photograph of you reading in your costume. I wonder where your 

favourite place to read is? 

In school we will have our dressing up day as usual. I’m sure you can’t guess 

who I will be! 

Happy reading, 

Love from Mrs Kielstra 
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